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Weekly News – Friday 1st February 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week in English, we have written our independent 

descriptive paragraph about a setting of our choice that was 

researched and drawn for homework. In groups, children have 

also started learning a story to perform as it is National 

Storytelling Week.   

In Maths, we have been learning about division. We have 

been dividing 2-digit numbers and 3-digit numbers by 1 digit 

numbers using physical resources. We also learned about 

remainders. 

We have been learning about Egyptian mummification in 

Topic. This involved a fun experiment with tomatoes and salt! 

Also, a polite reminder to hand in the photographic permission 

forms and the consent forms for the British Museum trip please. 

Maths books will be coming home this weekend for you to see 

your child’s progress. Please ensure that these are back in 

school for Monday 4th February. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

This week, the homework will be to revise possessive apostrophes 

with plural words. All work should be completed in English 

homework books as follows: - 

1. Copy the sentences out correctly into your book. 

2. Write the singular and plural nouns into your book. 

3. Write the possessive phrases in your book. 

Please also ensure children are practicing their spellings and times 

tables regularly. Don’t forget to keep up with the reading! 

 

Date Reminders 

Monday 11th February 

British Museum Trip 

Thursday 28th February 

Swimming talk 

Announcements 

Auditions 

Next week, we will be holding 

auditions for our spring production 

based on the Egyptians called 

‘Glint of Gold’. We will be 

auditioning for singing, acting, 

dancing and speaking roles. We 

ask that you have a think over the 

weekend about what your child 

may want to audition for. There will 

be a sign-up on Monday for 

children to say what they are 

interested in. The song sung will be 

‘A Million Dreams – The Greatest 

Showman’ from Art week. 

PE Kit 

A reminder that now the weather 

has turned cold, please ensure 

children have warm sports gear for 

outdoor PE. Please label all kit in 

case children misplace items. 


